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Year 2 Trip to Warwick Castle 

As part of their Turrets and Tiaras 
topic, on Monday 24th April the 
Year 2 children had a wonderful 
time at Warwick Castle.   

There was so much to explore 
and we were very lucky with the   
weather. The children had the 
opportunity to experience a castle 
in ways that we cannot provide in 
school.  There were special    
highlights of the day which were the incredible bird show and ‘The        
Ultimate Kids Tour’ which was led by a castle historian! Here they 
learned about the various areas and functions of the castle, from the          
ammonites in the Great Hall floor to the 
towers themselves. They also enjoyed 
exploring The Great Hall and State Rooms 
and visited The Kingmaker attraction and 
exploring the grounds of the castle.  
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In this issue: 

Class  Attendance Class Attendance Class  Attendance 

Cygnets 94 Kingfishers 99.3 Larks 93.4 

Goslings 97.7 Wrens 92.7 Cranes 96.3 

Ducklings 95 Flamingos 97 Storks 97 

Puffins 98.6 Toucans 95.7 Herons 98.7 

Penguins 96 Macaws 98.3 Ospreys 98 

Pelicans 95.7 Nightingales 95 Hawks 99 

Robins 99.7 Finches 98 Eagles 94 

Attendance 
Below are the attendance figures for this week: 

Academic 
Being Resilient 
Being Conscientious 
Being Creative 

Emotional Wellbeing 
Being Reflective 

Being Courageous 
Being Kind 

Community 
Being Responsible 
Being Respectful 
Being Inclusive 

Our ACE Values 

Summer 2023 
Issue 1 

Attempted Car Theft 
3.00pm 

Please can we alert all parents 
and carers that an attempted car  
theft was reported to us this 
morning. We understand that 
this happened at approximately 
3pm yesterday, Thursday 27th 
April. The car was parked       
directly outside of the school on 
Park Road. Please be mindful if 
younger children are left in 
parked cars for a matter of    
seconds at school drop off and 
collection time. 
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   PTA and School Budget 

The PTA have raised an incredible £21,000 since September 2022. As      
Worcestershire is one of the most poorly funded local authorities across the 
country, the PTA fundraising significantly enhances the budget every year. 
Thank you to all families who support the numerous events that are put on. 

Head Teacher 

Wishing you all a wonderful bank holiday weekend! 

@HagleyPrimary 

Reminders 
Please see below for useful reminders: 

Term Dates 

 Last Day of Term: The last day of term for   
pupils will be Thursday 25th May. 

 Named Clothing: As the weather is very inter-
changeable at the moment, please ensure that 
your child(ren)’s clothing is clearly labelled.  

 King Charles III Coronation Celebrations: 
Children are invited to dress in red, white and 
blue colours on Friday 5th May. 

 

 Our next and final TED day is: Friday 26th May 

2023. There is an additional Bank Holiday on    
Monday 8th May. 

 For the current academic year’s term dates 

please click here. 

 For Worcestershire County Council agreed term 

dates for upcoming years (without TED days) 
please click here. 

Facebook.com/HagleyPrimaryPTA  

      Eco-Committee Energy Saving Tips 

At a recent meeting, the Eco-Committee discussed useful ways to save     
energy and support our environment. Energy saving tips our members put 
forward include:   

• Turn the TV off when you’re not watching it.  

• Turn the lights off when you’re not there.  

• Use your washing machine at 30 degrees instead of higher temperatures.  

• Avoid overfilling the kettle.  

• Move your furniture away from radiators. 

Members also provided useful tips for water saving: 

• Sing 'Happy Birthday' when you are washing your hands to keep them clean. Turn off the tap as you 
are singing. 

• Swap your bath for a shower and keep your shower time to four minutes 
using a timer to limit your water use. 

• Now the weather is getting warmer, put your clothes washing outside to dry   
instead of using the tumble dryer.  

• Turn off the radiators as the outdoor temperature is increasing. 
 

STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) Careers Fair 

On Wednesday 26th April, our STEM careers fair took 
place. We would like to say a huge THANK YOU to the 
parents and carers who gave their time to share their 
knowledge and expertise with the next generation of   
scientists, engineers and innovators. The enthusiasm 
and passion displayed by our speakers was clear and 

engaged and 
inspired our 
pupils,     
leaving them 
filled with  
curiosity and 
ambition.  

 

 

https://twitter.com/HagleyPrimary
https://www.hagleyprimary.org.uk/parents/term-dates
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20062/schools/145/school_term_dates
https://www.facebook.com/HagleyPrimaryPTA

